
Coronado Hills/ Creekside General Meeting  
October 15, 2024 
  
  
Board members present:  
Debra Sistrunk, President  
Cheryl Thompson, Vice President  
Natalie Dowd, Newsletter Editor 
David Risher, Treasurer  
Catherine Wusterhausen, Secretary 
 
11 people present including board members.  
 
The President called the meeting to oder at 6:33. 
 
Minutes read and approved. 
  
Treasurers report read and approved.  
 
Discussion of newsletter printing and delivery issues.  
 
The floor was open for board member nominations; no nominations were made. 
 
Attendees were reminded that the Association would not be accepting donations, pending the 
election of a new board. 
 
Attendees were informed that if a new board is not elected, the outgoing Board will disband the 
Association before January 1, 2025.  As required by the bylaws, and funds remaining in the 
Association’s account will be donated to a nonprofit organization. 
 
Discussion of possible options for donations.  Attendees expressed support for nonprofits 
working with animals or involved in planting trees.  
 
Update on City of Austin Shared Streets project. 
 
Update on planned safety improvements on Cameron Road and Dessau Road.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:23. 
 


